
WELCOME TO THE 2022-2023 SNOWMOBILE SEASON

Welcome to another year.  Snowmobile season is right around the corner and we can’t wait to get started.
We ask that even if you have already registered with NYSSA or with us, that you please return the application either through the
mail or via email (hamdenhillridgeriders@gmail.com) as we are trying to update the information for all of our club members
including landowners. Applications are available on our website.

Be sure to check out our webpage to get up to date information for our snowmobile club all season long. It is easy to navigate and
full of information.  Be sure to add us on Instagram and Facebook @hamdenhillridgeriders and hamdenhillridgeriders.com

We have 4 certified instructors to teach the snowmobile safety course.  There is a class scheduled for November 6th.   Students
must be 10 years of age by day of class.  There will be another class scheduled at a later date. All classes are FREE and are first
come first serve.

Because of the lack of snow in the last couple of years, the funding from the state is very minimal. There are a few ways that you
can help us make up the difference from this.

1. Register through our application or through the NYSSA website with our club.
2. Buy or sell the Super Raffle Tickets. Our club gets ½ of the money back for each ticket sold.  $2.50 adds up

quickly.  The raffle tickets will be sent to you or can be picked up at the Delaware Sport Center after Nov 1st.
3. Donations.  Donations. Donations.
4. Support our club activities.
5. Become a volunteer.

We are hoping this is going to be a great winter.  So with your help, we will have the best trails around. To help us make
this happen we need all of our members, friends and family members to STAY OFF THE TRAILS and RESPECT THE
LANDOWNERS until the trails are officially opened for the season.  After the trails open for the season please follow the signs and
stay on the trails.

Last but not least is our event schedule!!!!!

● October 15, 2022        Grass Drags (rain date is October 16th)
● November 6, 2022      Snowmobile Safety Course
● November 20, 2022     Pancake Breakfast
● February 12, 2023       Pancake Breakfast
● March 4, 2023             Winter Races (rain date is March 5th
● April 1, 2023                Spaghetti Dinner
● June 10, 2023 Chicken and Biscuit Dinner
● June 17, 2023 Fishing Derby

● Monthly Meetings        1st Thursday at 7pm

Sincerely,
Cherie Pierce and Marilyn Armstrong
Membership Secretary and Club Secretary
hamdenhillridgeriders@gmail.com
607-865-8888
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